
             

                                     
                                               

                                 
                                         

                                           
                               

                                     
               

 

Greater Lowell Tech Café open for business
 

As an expansion of the Culinary Arts program, Greater Lowell Technical High School recently opened its newest service to the 
public — the Café — open Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. The Café offers a coffeehouse feel, with seating along the 
windows overlooking the newly landscaped grounds, and offers wireless internet connection. With a variety of specialty coffees and 
teas, as well as freshly baked pastry and muffins, an oatmeal bar and other daily specials, students are learning other aspects of 
the culinary field in the new setting. Healthy lunch specials are prepared daily, including a chili and/or soup of the day, freshly made 
panini sandwiches, and made­to­order salads. Culinary students are gaining valuable experience in another aspect of culinary arts 
— managing a storefront — and providing guests with an experience in a different manner than the traditional Artisan restaurant, 
which is also open to the public for lunch. 
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